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[ POEA MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 08,
February 25, 1999 ]

INSPECTION OF AFRICAN JOBSITES BY THE PHILIPPINE
EMBASSY IN TRIPOLI

Upon the recommendation of the Philippine Embassy in Tripoli, all agencies with
principals/employers hiring Filipino workers for Algeria, Tunisia, Malta, Mali, Niger
and Chad are advised to require their principals to inform the Philippine Embassy in
Tripoli of the project. The embassy shall conduct an inspection of the jobsite prior to
allowing the deployment of workers.




This order takes effect immediately.



Adopted: 25 Feb. 1999



(SGD.) REYNALDO A. REGALADO

Administrator
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